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May 4, 2018 
 
Renee Thomas 
Senior Engineer & DOT Manager 
Adhesives Technology Corp. 
450 E. Copans Rd. 
Pompano Beach, FL  33064 
 
Subject: Product ID No. 17116, ULTRABOND HS-1CC 
 
Dear Renee: 

ADOT has approved the subject product ID no. 17116 for ADOT’s Approved Products List (APL). Please note the 
subject product will be reflected in the next APL publication.   

Here is the proposed APL entry: 

 
 
 
 

A-3 – Bonding Agent – Bonding Hardened Concrete to Hardened Concrete 
ADOT Specifications: 1015-3(B) 
ADOT Drawings: None 
Responsible Section: Construction and Materials Group 

 
Category 

ID/Rpt. 
No. 

 
Product 

 
Notes 

Approval 
Date 

Recertify 
Date 

 
Manufacturer 

A-3 17116 ULTRABOND HS-
1CC 

Type I only 5/18 5/23 Adhesives Technology Corp 
Pompano Beach FL 33064 
(800) 892-1880 
www.atcepoxy.com 
Renee Thomas, (954) 789-4764 
rthomas@atcepoxy.com 

 

 
 
 
 

A-6 – Dowel or Tie Bar Adhesive 
ADOT Specifications: 1015-2 
ADOT Drawings: None 
Responsible Section: Construction and Materials Group 
 
NOTE: Products listed in Category A-6 are not approved for use in sustained tension loading or overhead loading 
applications. 

 
Category 

ID/Rpt. 
No. 

 
Product 

 
Notes 

Approval 
Date 

Recertify 
Date 

 
Manufacturer 

A-6 17116 ULTRABOND HS-
1CC 

 5/18 5/23 Adhesives Technology Corp 
Pompano Beach FL 33064 
(800) 892-1880 
www.atcepoxy.com 
Renee Thomas, (954) 789-4764 
rthomas@atcepoxy.com 

 
The product is approved based on the 2008 Standard Specifications. 
 
Please note that ADOT does not endorse these products, nor can this approval be used as an endorsement. It is 
your responsibility to recertify this product every five years or any time this product is modified. If you fail to 
comply with this policy, this product will be removed from the APL. 
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If you would like to be notified via email when the Approved Products List is issued, please subscribe to the 
Product Evaluation Program email notification. 
 
Should you have any questions, please let us know. Thank you for your interest in ADOT's product evaluation 
program. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Stephanie Huang, P.E. 
Product Evaluation Engineer 
602.712.6430 
 

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/AZDOT/subscriber/new?topic_id=AZDOT_333

